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CPSO Patrol Request

Friday, July 14, 2023

The number of residential break-ins typically increases during the summer months when residents go on
vacation and spend more time away from home. Here’s what you can do to protect your property and avoid
becoming a victim.

Sheriff Prator advises Caddo residents to take advantage of the free Patrol Request service provided by the
Caddo Sheriff’s Office. A patrol deputy will check your home while you are away and ensure it remains safe and
secure.

To take advantage of this service, visit our website, click the Patrol Request tab, and follow the instructions.

Shreveport residents, please call 673-7221 to get your property checked by an officer with the Shreveport Police
Department. 

Dropbox link to video.

https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fi/p4bc1yuzqq40en83yam93/HOW-TO-SUBMIT-A-PATROL-REQUEST.mp4?rlkey=9zf
2422a2var892u2xplxg1bo&dl=0


